
Despite warnings from the medical community, school policies, and state
and federal laws aimed at stopping youth from vaping, the usage of 

e-cigarettes among middle and high school students continues to rise. 
 

This FREE, virtual  program provides eye-opening facts about e-cigarettes
and warns parents and students about the dangers of vaping and best

practices to prevent and stop vaping use. 
 
 
 Thursday, March 25 @ 7 pm

Please register in advance
 
 

Presented by the Office of Public Engagement, Pennsylvania Attorney General 
Josh Shapiro and State Senator Carolyn T. Comitta, 19th District. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with details on
how to join the meeting.

https://bit.ly/3kPd4Hm

